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CENTRE ACADEMY EAST ANGLIA 

 
Dear Parents,         2 September 2021 
 
We’re almost back! The following information will keep you appraised of the key aspects of our return to 
school and all that this involves. First, please note that as previously explained, we will be having a “staggered 
start,” and this will take place over the first three days of the new term: 
 
Monday, 6 September:  Classes 5, 4, 4 
 
Tuesday, 7 September:  American Diploma; UAS 
 
Wednesday, 8 September:  1SL, 2MC, 3CS 
 
All students should arrive in full school uniform and have with them their PE kits. (We do realise that some of 
our new students and veterans are awaiting shipment of their uniforms.) Please note that students will change 
for Games period/ PE at school. 
 
Swimming: we hope to begin our programme as soon as possible. Stay tuned! 
 
Reminder: school starts at 8:30 for all students and finishes at 4:00—except on Friday, which ends at 3:00. 
__________________________ 
 
COVID-19: As you will know, the pandemic continues and the numbers of late are rather disappointing. 
Accordingly, it is imperative that CAEA continues to ensure the safety of all our children and staff. Accordingly, 
starting on our children’s return to school, we will carry out two tests at 3-5 days apart. 
 
Please note that after the tests at CAEA, the government is requesting that parents continue to test their 
children at home twice weekly. We will provide all parents with the lateral flow tests as prescribed by the 
government. At present, government guidance indicates that this testing regime will continue to the end of 
September; however, this date remains under review. 
 
CAEA is completing a whole school risk assessment in relation to Covid-19; should parents wish to see this 
document, please contact Mrs West, our Secretary and Office Manager. 
 
Finally—and very important—attached please find a Declaration indicating your child’s status with regard to 
Covid-19; this must be competed and returned to CAEA by 6 September. 
 
We look forward to welcoming all our children back to CAEA for the new term. A reminder: any parent who 
wishes to accompany their child on the first day back is most welcome.  
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